
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mary Chedumbarum-Ramasamy   
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
 
Subject: Foul odours from the dump at Green Mountain and First Street  
 
 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 
 
Hello, 
When I moved there this neighborhood on                                    in 2016, I was told the 
dump was closing in 2019 or 2020 and a park would be establiShed in its place.  
 
But lo hold and behold, to this community’s surprise and disbelief the authorities 
renewed the dump’s contract and the foul odour continued to permeate through with 
more vigorous than ever. 
 
This has caused so much harm to our quality of life:  
- we cannot enjoy the outdoors in our own backyard as all we can smell is the stench 
from The dump 
- we cannot socialize in our own home as our guests will smell that foul odour. 
- we get nausea and major headaches caused by the stench 
- we cannot open our windows as all we smell is the foul odour coming from the dump! 
 
Please CLOSE that dump and give us our QUALITY of LIFE back!! This dump is costing 
us our health! 
 
Thank you, 
Mary Chedumbarum-Ramasamy 
  
Stoney Creek, On 
Sent from my iPhone 
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